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The Official Cape Conroe Newsletter from Sidne Eagan, Editor and Approved by the POA Board 

www.Capeconroepoa.com 

DECEMBER 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

December 8, 2021   Cape Conroe POA  

NO Meeting 

December 7, 2021,  Cape Conroe Ladies, @ 

11:30 am @ Walden Golf Restaurant  

december 25, Christmas Day 

 

december 31, New Year’s eve 

January 1, New Year’s Day 
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Cape Conroe Ladies 
 

CCLS Christmas Party 
Tuesday December 7, 2021 

Lunch at 11:30 am  
Walden Golf Club Restaurant 

Bring “Toys for Tots” Gifts 
Only 

No exchange of Gifts 
Please make reservation:  
210-912-0131  
Sidne  
Text or vioce mail 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Senior Lunch & Bingo
You must be 65+ to 
attend 

Cost: $5.00 each 

10:00  am til 1:00 
pm 

Lone Star 
Community Center 
On Lone Star Pkwy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

December 9th   

NEVER TOO LATE TO HAVE FUN!!! 
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You can make us the 
Best on the Lake! 

 
And the Winner for December is… 

 

Due to Christmas Decoration 
Contest 

There will be No Yard of the Month. 
 

A Big Thank You to all who worked to make your 
homes and yards look beautiful. 

 
Thank you. 

Cape Conroe Ladies Society 
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From the Cape Conroe POA Board. 
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The Park closes at 10 pm. 
 

 
 

 

The Book Nook 
 

Is available for your use. 
It is between the doors of the 

Club House. 
Please feel free to borrow, return 

or add to the books. 
 
 

Check Out Cape Conroe Website 
www.Capeconroepoa.com 

 
The Newsletter is on this site. 

Give IMC your e-mail address, if you want it e-mailed. 
 

about:blank
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SECURITY 
To report any and all problems 

Call:     911   or      936-760-5800 
Montgomery Sherriff’s Department. 

 

 
 
 

THE POOL IS Closed 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CLUB HOUSE 

 

Contact Tammy at IMC for more information and 
reservations. 

 
 
 

IMC 936-756-0032 or e-mail 
tammyperry@imcmanagement.net 

 

about:blank
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STREET LIGHTS 
Please report any outages of street lights to Entergy. 
The Board has reported the outages, that we know about. 

Please keep calling Entergy to report outages. 

You are paying for the lights with your POA fees. 
Entergy: 800-968-8243 

Frank is also trying to get these repaired. 
 

               WARNING!! 
 

 

We have noticed a lot of speeding and 
running of stop signs in the subdivision. 

 
We have notified the police to issue 

more tickets and less warnings. 
 

                  This action is in force now. 
 

Remember 
Our First Responders 

Fire Fighters, 
Police, 

Medical Workers & 
Military in your prayers. 
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It’s not what you say, 

It’s how you made them feel! 

“Blessed is the season which  
engages the whole world in a conspiracy of Love.”   
Hamilton Wright Mable
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